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             ITEM #5 a - c 
TO:  Mayor Ann Campbell and Ames City Council Members 
 
FROM: Lieutenant Jeff Brinkley – Ames Police Department 
 
DATE: June 29, 2010  
 
SUBJECT: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda  
  July 27, 2010 
 
 
The Council agenda for July 27, 2010, includes the following liquor license renewals: 

 
• Class B Beer – Pizza Ranch of Ames, 1404 Boston Avenue 
• Class B Beer & Outdoor Service – QDOBA, 806 South Duff Avenue 
• Class C Liquor – Capone’s, 2518 Lincoln Way 

 
 
A review of the Ames Police Department’s records found no violations for Pizza Ranch or Qdoba during the 
past twelve months.  The police department would recommend renewal. 
 
A search of records for Capone’s showed one investigation for loud music, with no citation issued.  An 
employee also was also cited on March 25, 2010, for selling alcohol to a minor during a compliance check.   
 
The police department is continuing to monitor compliance for this establishment.  We would recommend 
renewal at this time. 
 


